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The Honorable Michael P. Victorino 
Mayor, County of Maui 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Mayor Victorino: 

SUBJECT: LEGISLATION AND DISCUSSION ON THE EFFECT 
OF THE CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC, RULES, CARES 
ACT, AND RELATED ISSUES (BFED-85) 

May I please confirm whether members of the Mayor's Economic Recovery 
Task Force requested opinions from the Board of Ethics ("BOE") regarding 
possible conflicts of interest with receiving CARES Act funding for their 
organizations. 

1. If yes, please provide the name of the member, name of the 
organization, and the resulting BOE opinion. 

2. If no, what was the reason BOE opinions were not sought? 

May I further request your written response no later than 
November 2, 2021. To ensure efficient processing, please transmit your 
response to bfed.committee@mauicounty.us  and include the relevant Committee 
item number in your response's subject line. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff 
(Lesley Milner at ext. 7886, or Yvette Bouthillier at ext. 7758). 

Sincerely, 

KEANI N.W. RAWLINS-FERNANDEZ, Chair 
Budget, Finance, and Economic 
Development Committee 

bfed: kr: 085aom0 1 : ljern 



BFED Committee 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

BFED Committee 

Wednesday, October 20, 2021 3:44 PM 

Michelle Santos; Zeke Kalua 

BFED Committee 

PLEASE READ attached letter re: LEGISLATION AND DISCUSSION ON THE EFFECT OF 

THE CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC, RULES, CARES ACT, AND RELATED ISSUES (BFED-85).. 

Attachments: 	 085aom01 pdf 

Mayor's Office (attention: Michelle Santos and Zeke Kalua): Please forward the 
attached letter to Mayor Victorino from Budget, Finance, and Economic Development 
Committee Chair, dated October 20, 2021. 

Thank you, 
Yvette Bouthillier, Secretary 
BFED Committee 


